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Dear Local Resident,

Stefan here from Pannier - a start-up company for travelling cyclists. 

We are planning our first weekend event and, with a passion for the local area, are really keen to have it in the Peak District - and in particular Stanage/North Lees. To make it happen, we would need to close a short section of road Cattiside single-track road between North Lees Campsite and the cattle grid at the top, where the junction with the Stanage Edge road is.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The reason? We want to stage a fantastic weekend event for travelling cyclists and use the road for a "Hill Climb" event. We know the area well, and have scouted the most suitable location - Cattisside is perfect because of the campsite, the parking in the Plantation car park, and the beautiful, sheltered road itself. We have the in principle support of the North Lees campsite owned and managed by the Peak District National Park Authority. We are keen to speak to you, the local residents, to get your thoughts, to discuss timings and to give you plenty of notice to use the short diversion around past the Plantation car park to join Coggers Lane in order to get to Hathersage (subject to the road closure being granted).

The event would be over the weekend of the 23-24th April 2016

Please join us at 15.00 on Wednesday 18th upstairs at the Outside Cafe (Hathersage ) if you would like any more information and to let us know your views.

Look forward to meeting some of you there,

Stefan
Pannier
E   stefan@pannier.cc
W  www.pannier.cc
S   @panniercc
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